SCARLET COUNTRY BULLETIN Thursday, November 3, 2016 "B" Day

The East GSA will meet in room 4003M directly after last bell today. See you there!

Open swim will resume today from 3-4PM. Season begins Monday with practice starting at 3PM. Suit order forms are also due on Monday.

Wednesday, November 9 is National Guard Night from 6-7:30 in the cafeteria. Join us to learn more about the Iowa National Guard. Parents are welcome and pizza will be served. All students are eligible to attend! If you have any questions or would like to sign up, please go to the Counseling Office.

Seniors: Josten's Orders <u>CANNOT</u> be turned into the school office you must either mail them or pay online. If you need additional information, please see Ms. Harper-Gill in the main office.

Bowling Tryouts will start Monday, November 7. There will be an informational meeting in the cafeteria today right after school.

Girls basketball tryouts on Monday Nov 7, 2016 from 3:15-4:45 p.m.

Movement 515's first Share the Mic is this Friday, November 4th at the Temple Theater. Show starts at 6:30 and costs \$1 for students (\$5 for adults). All proceeds will be donated to Children and Family Urban Movement, so come out and support your East High poets and donate to a local organization!"

All Boys that plan on playing basketball this winter need to fill out a passport and have physical completed before tryouts. Please sign up for basketball in the Athletic Office. There will be a mandatory guardian and player meeting on today, November 3rd at 6:30 after open gym. If have any questions, contact Coach Cleveland.